
 

 

 

 

To:       Michigan District Kiwanis Clubs                        October 26, 2021 

From:  Ken Hines, Human and Spiritual Values District Chair  

Re:       Salvation Army Bell Ringing 

Dear Fellow Kiwanians: 

The Salvation Army needs our help.  The Corona Pandemic has completely done away with 

what was considered normal.  The Salvation Army faced this problem last year and this year it 

may even be worse. 

The needs of community families are numerous this year and we can help! 

All the loose change and dollars we collect will help someone, it may be a complete stranger, 

your neighbor or even yourself.  As we man the Red Kettles throughout the Michigan District 

we thank God that we have the resources to be able to provide this service by our Kiwanis 

Clubs Service Projects. 

So please let’s do our part in helping our communities in the name of Kiwanis. 

Please send the following information to me by February 10, 2022 at: 

E-mail: khines48135@yahoo.com 

Fax: (734) 425-9751 

Address: 31500 Maplewood, Garden City, Mi. 48135-1714 

Please complete the following information: 

Club Name ______________________________________ 

Person reporting _________________________________ 

Phone number ___________________________________ 

E-mail __________________________________________ 

Division _________________________________________ 

Service hours ____________________________________ 

Collection amount (or estimate) _____________________ 

Reporting date ___________________________________ 

Additional notes __________________________________ 
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Thank you in advance for your cooperation and help in this needed program 

Blessings on you  

Ken Hines, Chairperson  


